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Centurylink™ 

Adam Teitzman, Director 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: CONFIDENTIAL RESPONSE to Staff's Data Request, 2020 ILEC Local Competition 
Report (TL727) Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Embarq Florida, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink, ("CenturyLink") is a 
confidential document containing the confidential portions of CenturyUnk's response to Staff's Data 
Request Regarding Year 2020 ILEC Local Competition Report Information. 

CenturyLink claims that the information contained in this document is confidential in accordance 
with Section 364.183(1), Florida Statutes. This Notice requires that the information be treated as 
confidential while on file at the Florida Public Service Commission and further that the information 
be returned as required by Section 364.183, F.S. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing oftbe above by stamping the duplicate copy of this letter and 
returning the same to this writer. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Christie P. Mason . ., 
Director - State and Local Government Affairs 
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Director State and Local Government 
Affairs 
132 N. Calhoun Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Tel: (850) 599-1073 
Christie.A.Pontis@Centurylink.com 




